
From: Cheng, Franz 
Sent: 5/10/2013 3:18:32 PM 

Doll Laura (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=REC1P1ENTS/CN=LRDD): 
Redacted 

Hruby, 

Redacte 

Redacted 

Steven (SHruby@semprautilities.com) (SHruby@semprautilities.com); Valerie 
Ontiveroz (Valerie.Ontiveroz@swgas.com) (Valerie.Ontiveroz@swgas.com); Egan, 
Jason W (JEgan@semprautilities.com) (JEgan@semprautilities.com); Goodman, 
Ron (RGoodman@semprautilities.com) (RGoodman@semprautilities.com); 
steve.frehse@swgas.com (steve.frehse@swgas.com) 

Cc: Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Kalafut, Jennifer 
(jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: Conference Call re: Biomethane (R.13-02-008 / AB1900) Workshop 3 at end of 

May or early June 

Folks, 

Thanks for your presentations in the first two workshops, that focused on human health and 
safety. ARB/OEHHA found your feedback valuable. They are now busy wrapping up their 
May 15 report and are incorporating the feedback you provided them. 

At Workshop 2 in Sacramento, there was significant interest in holding a third workshop, this 
time focusing on pipeline safety. Due to that interest, we are now planning to hold a third 
workshop, at the 505 Van Ness CPUC building in San Francisco. 

At the third workshop, we would like a joint utility presentation (if possible; else separate 
presentations) about pipeline safety and integrity at the workshop, which may also include 
presentations from other stakeholders. We're thinking end of May or early June, with the 
supplemental testimony deadline being moved to the end of June or later; the supplemental 
testimony will incorporate human AND pipeline safety. The third workshop will serve as a 
forum for discussion of pipeline safety in advance of the supplemental and rebuttal testimony. 
This third workshop will be a chance to fine-tune what will be filed as supplemental testimony. 

To address any questions about this, including finalizing a date for Workshop 3 (we will try to 
avoid Memorial Day weekend and the day immediately before and after), I'm going to set up a 
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conference call for next Tuesday. 

Please let me know if you prefer 11 am, 2:30 pm, 3pm, 3:30pm, 4pm, or 4:30 pm. The call 
shouldn't be longer than 30 minutes. Please feel free to forward this to anyone I missed in 
your organization that should be on this call. 

As a final note, only CPUC staff and utilities will be on this call, as I'll be in touch with other 
stakeholders separately. 

Thanks, and have a good weekend, 

Franz C. Cheng, Sr. Regulatory Analyst 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, California 94102 

TEL: (415)703-1536 
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